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Our state already has some of the highest taxes in the nation and in these inflationary 

times, the last thing we need are more new taxes. These new taxes on beer, wine 

and cider will not only harm consumers but will have an adverse impact on our 

amazing beer and wine industries by reducing sales and decreasing tourism. 


